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Please have a look at SFEI’s new website:  https://sfei-nz.org/ 
This is still a beta version, please feel free to let us know your opinion. A detailed promotional video 
was also made and posted on the homepage.

SILVER FERN, SEEK YOUR EXCELLENCE

历经银蕨千帆过 归来精英立潮头

Wairarapa College signed up to join SFEI, thanks to Mr. P.K. 
Richardson’s reference! Palmerston North Boy’s High School 
and Girls’ High School also signed up to join SFEI in early July. 
School’s information will be updated to the website in Quarter 3.    

All SFEI member schools are listed on the website and the 
school information will be updated from time to time.

SIG’s NZ team will schedule with each school for school tours 
in August and September, to know more about each school’s 
uniqueness and to have live streaming connections to the 
Chinese students at school campus.   

Meanwhile, SIG’s China team begins to schedule meetings and 
visits to local education committees and local schools. One of 
the confirmed events is the Third China NZ Principals Forum in 
October/November this year. On top of that, we anticipate to 
have more information with regards to the SFEI class very soon, 
we will schedule a group meeting with all the schools to confirm 
detailed arrangments.
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The students (Left) from Primary School 
affiliated to Beijing Medical University and 
Albany Primary School had a zoom meeting 
in April, sharing their school activities. NZ 
students shared some prototypes they made in 
the STEAM lessons, and Chinese students 
introduced Intangible Cultural Heritage 
programs at their school.Both schools enjoyed 
the zoom meeting and planned to have more 
online meetings in the future.

Students  (Right)  from South Wel l ington 
Intermediate School and Bayi Yuquan Middle 
School made short videos and wrote letters to 
each other, the teachers and students from both 
schools were very excited to share their videos 
to their peers. The International Directors (Left) of  QMC 

and their sister school BNDS met in May, with 
the purpose of  re-connect the students  
programs in the post Covid era. 

The principals (Bottom Left) of  Greenarces 
School and ZGC No.2 Primary signed Sister 
School Agreement and are going to have some 
online activities later this year. 

The principals  (Bottom Right)  of  Tawa 
College and Middle School affilliated to China 
Geology University met in June after signing 
the Sister School Agreement. The schools will 
launch some student activities later this year.


